Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 9:53 AM
To: ‘Megan Woodruff'

Subject: Notice of application

Attachments: SP-17-00003 Mitchell NOA Legal 2.pdf

Good Morning,
Will you please publish the attached notice of application for the Mitchell Short Plat SP-17-00003
Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us




